From: I

Sent: 14 April 2015 18:34

To: Gentet, Matthias

Cc: Singh, Hardev; Pound, Victoria
Subject: Re. Planning Application 2015/2036/A

From: David Sumray, Flat 1, 346 Finchley Road, London, NW3 7AJ
Dear Mr Gentet

Whilst there does not appear to be any facility for commenting on this application, I should like it noted that
this is an application I support.

As you will note from my address, 1 live alongside the development, on the other side of Platt's Lane - and
am also involved with it by virtue of being a member of the Hampstead Conservation Area Advisory
Committee and the Barratt Construction Management Liaison Group - and thought that the banners were a
very pleasant addition to the site, and was rather sorry to see that they had been taken down.

Yours sincerely

David Sumray



